
22/10/2018 

MR Rhys Richards 
61 Lantana Ave ST 
Wheeler Heights NSW 2097 
richardsrjla@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

I would like to submit my strong objection to the above application. Being a resident of the area 
for over 30 years I find this type of development to be totally out of character for the area. The 
proposed site is surrounded by both aged care facilities, preschools, primary schools not to 
mention the residents living in the surrounding streets. This type of development surely 
belongs away from such a built up area as the long term exposure effects are not known. It 
also calls into question the administration of the War Vets who would allow such a 
development within their facility.

Sent: 22/10/2018 3:38:09 PM
Subject: Online Submission


